ATTENTION:

TO THE RESIDENTS

OF

WHISPERING FIELDS

YOUR TRASH PICK UP DAY WILL BE MOVED
TO

MONDAYS

{Please note that due to the upcoming holiday, your next trash pick up will be Tuesday May 30, 2023.
After that date, your normal pick up day will be Mondays)

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE WHILE WE WORK THRU THIS TRIAL AND
ERROR PERIOD WHILE THE TOWN OF PITTSBORO WORKS TO PROVIDE ALL ITS
RESIDENTS WITH THE BEST SERVICE POSSIBLE.
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